Nagaland Board of School Education

Kohima

NOTIFICATION No.32
Dated Kohima, the 7" September, 2020

NO.NBE-33/Ex-CSSS/2020-2021 :: In pursuant of Ministry of Human Resource Development,
Department of Higher Education, Scholarship Division, letter no. 16-19/2020 NS-1 dated the
31% July, 2020, it is hereby notified for information of all concerned that the beneficiary
students may open an account as an option in the Post Office or use existing Post Office
account for the purpose of Direct Benefit Transfer (DBT) under Central Sector Scheme of
Scholarships (CSSS).

The Post Offices are providing banking and insurance services , the banking services
may be useful for the beneficiaries of such scheme as the Post Offices have some popular
small saving schemes like Post Office Savings Bank Account (POSB) and Public Provident
Fund Scheme (PPF) . Therefore, heads of institutions are requested to disseminate this

information to the students.

(Mrs. Asano Sekhose)

Chairman
NO.NBE-33/Ex-CSS5/2020-2021/ // 5 O Dated Kohima, the 7™ September, 2020
A. Copy for information and necessary action :-

1. The Head of registered Higher Sec. Schools/Colleges.

2. CSSS beneficiary students.

3. The Director, DIPR, Nagaland, Kohima. He is kindly requested to disseminate
the content of this notification to the media in the interest of the students
community.

B. Copy for information :-

1. The Principal Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education & SCERT, Kohima.

2. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Higher and
Technical Education, Kohima.

3. The Principal Director of School Education, Nagaland, Kohima.

The Director, Higher Education, Nagaland, Kohima.
5. All the District Education Officers, Nagaland.
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(Mrs. Asano Sekhose)
Chairman



